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SHARE PURCHASE PLAN CLOSING DATE REMINDER 

Independence Group NL (“IGO” or the “Company”) (ASX:IGO) wishes to remind Eligible 
Shareholders that its share purchase plan (“Plan”), as announced on 28 July 2016, will close at 
5pm (Sydney time) on Friday 19 August 2016. 

Under the Plan, Eligible Shareholders can apply for up to $15,000 worth of ordinary shares in IGO 
at a price of $3.75 per share (free of brokerage). The Plan provides IGO’s existing shareholders 
with the opportunity to increase their shareholding in IGO at the same price paid by institutional 
investors under the recent placement. 

To accept the offer, please follow the instructions in the offer booklet recently sent to all Eligible 
Shareholders and lodged with the ASX on 5 August 2016. Your application must be received by 
5:00pm (Sydney time) on 19 August 2016. 

If you have any enquiries in relation to the Plan, please contact Computershare by telephone on: 

 

1300 850 505 (within Australia)  
or 
+61 3 9415 4000 (outside Australia) 
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For further information contact: 
Peter Bradford 
Managing Director 
Independence Group NL 
Telephone:  08 9238 8300 

Joanne McDonald 
Company Secretary 
Independence Group NL 
 


